
Announcements for Friday, November 9, 2018 – “A Day” 

I am a Beville Bobcat on the PROWL. I will show leadership every day as I choose to respect myself 

and others. 

Students, this is a reminder that there is no school on Monday, November 12, as we recognize 

Veteran’s Day. 

Attention all students – a new club is starting called “K Pop and Korean Culture Appreciation Club!”  

Permission forms can be found in the front office, next to Room 37, or on the bulletin board in the 

Merrifield Café. The first meeting will be held in Mrs. Karnbach’s room, Room 37, Tuesday, 

November 13, from 3:15 to 4:15 p.m. Hope to see you there! 

Gobble Fest for NJHS is from November 1 through November 15! Please donate boxed and canned 

foods to your homeroom class for a chance to win a prize. The homeroom with the most donations 

wins! All donations go to the ACTS homeless shelter. 

Contestants are being sought for the 2019 Martin Luther King Oratorical Contest.  The winner from 

Beville will compete with other middle schoolers from Prince William County. There will be 

cash prizes. This year's theme is "Small Things in Great Ways". If you are interested, please see Mrs. 

Wallace in Room 12, or Mrs. Afful in Computer Lab B, for a permission slip. 

The Beville Book Club is back!  Our first book this year is Monster by Walter Dean Meyers.  Our 

discussion meeting will be on Wednesday December 5.  To join us, get a permission slip in the 

library.  Spaces are limited. 

Have a fabulous Friday and a wonderful weekend! 

 

 


